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Senator Joy Padgett Tours The Base 
Ohio’s 18th Congressional District will have a new member of 
Congress.  Candidates Joy Padgett and Zack Space were invited by 
the Port Authority for a tour and background briefing.  Senator 
Padgett’s visit was today, September 12.  Mr. Space’s visit is 
expected in the future.  The coordinated visits are all part of the 
Port Authority’s ongoing “caucus strategy” to elevate and keep The 
Base in the minds of federal, state, and local officials. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/news/padgett.htm  

Ribbon Cut on AWACS-ESM Project 
Calling the COATC “Ohio’s finest example of a public private 
partnership,” Ohio Lt. Governor Bruce Johnson cut the ribbon on 
Boeing’s $4.4 million AWACS-ESM manufacturing area.  The Port 
Authority helped to commemorate the occasion with full-page ads 
in The Advocate and Our Town. 

GO TO:   http://www.coatc.com/boeing     

Base Radio:  Reflecting on 10 Years  
The 10-year anniversary of the privatization of Newark Air Force 
Base is just weeks away.  Heath Mayor Dan Dupps joins the list of 
base closure veterans reflecting on the anniversary at Base Radio. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/radio      

 


